
-~-Beginning-~- 
 
(Intro Plays) 
_______________ 
Goooood morning SILVER TRAIL! This is Shayne and Mateo  coming to you 
from the WSTM Live studio! Today is Friday May 20th 2022. Students at this 
time please ensure that your IDs are on and fully visible.  
_______________  
Please stand for the Pledge of Allegiance 
(Pledge Pic Shows) 
_______________  
Please Be Seated 
________ 
(Computer Shows Affirmation Slide) 
Our affirmation for today is : I Don't Need to Change for Anyone 
_______________  
At this time we will observe our Moment of Silence. 
_______________ 
From Mrs. Cannady 
Attention all Builders Club Members. We will have our FINAL meeting on 
Tuesday, May 24th in room 179 from 3:45-4 p.m. Please plan to be there. 
_______________ 
Our guest for today is Marlena G. from Global Scholars. 
_______________ 
Let's take a look at the STMS Track team in action during their regional meet at 
Flanagan High School 
_______________ 
From Mrs. Fernandez 
Attention students who checked out textbooks, you will return textbooks upon 
arrival to Mrs. Fernandez on the dates that follow. Next week on Monday, May 
23rd, students whose last names start with A-H will return their textbooks. On 
Tuesday, May 24th, students whose last names starts with I-Q will return their 
textbooks. On Wednesday, May 25th, students whose last names start with R-Z 
will return their textbooks. Mrs Fernandez will be located outside the cafeteria 
hallway. Students will return textbooks for all grades and subjects to Mrs. 
Fernandez only. 
_______________ 
 
The STMS Drama Club will be performing the last night of their musical 
production of Bye Bye Birdie tonight in the Silver Trail Cafe at 6:30 p.m. Tickets 
are available now at the STMS eStore for $5.50. It's a great show that you don't 
want to miss! Let's take a look at some pictures from last night’s performance. 
 



West Broward High invites you to their Percussion Club Clinic. It's open to all  
with no experience necessary. The choices are May 11, 4-6p.m., May 18, 4-6 p.m. 
and May 25, 4-6 p.m., please see Mrs. Mankowski for additional information. 
_______________ 
Our Moment of Mindfulness winner from last week is Seraph H. The question 
was, Why is it important to follow directions? He answered: you have to follow 
directions because if you don't you can get hurt or hurt someone else. If you do, it 
makes it much easier for the staff as well, following rules means a safe 
environment, it makes it easier to learn & have success in life. 
_______________ 
In recognition of May as Mental Health Awareness Month, we will have a 
message about mental health and breaking the stigma from Mrs. Fernandez and 
our Peer Counselors. 
_______________ 
That's it for today. Have a fabulous Friday! Stay Safe Mustangs!!!!!!!!!! 
(Outro Plays) 
 


